
Village Green Committee  
Minutes – April 27, 2022 

 
Present: Felicia Sartell, Peggy Cournoyer, Mackenzie Arndt, Gail Cromwell, Lori Sherburne, 
Jennifer Kiley, Anne Lunt  
 
Meeting was called to order at 5:00pm.  
 
1. Review of Minutes: Meeting April 2, 2022  

 Minutes were read, reviewed and approved with minor correction to budget values for 
2021 and 2022 

 
2. Plans for Trees:   

 We reviewed prices of desired trees for this year  
o Legacy Sugar Maple - $549  
o Princeton Elm - $499  

 These prices will be less 30% due to our discount  
o Trees will be delivered by the nursery  

 We decided to hold off on purchasing an additional crab apple tree this year but will 
continue to think about a different variety that we might like to purchase in the future  

 
3. Plans for Flowers:  

 We reviewed the number of flower boxes/planters that we have  
o 2 at the Town Hall, 2 at the Municipal Building, 2 at the Post Office, and 3 in front 

of the monument  

 We discussed potentially purchasing new flower boxes since many of the wooden ones 
that we have are starting to rot. We seem to have enough in good condition for this 
year; however, we will investigate boxes that are made from TREX so that they will last 
longer. 

 Lori and Mackenzie will purchase flowers for the boxes/planters which will include a 
variety of red, white and blue flowers, including geraniums, as well as some greenery.  

 We plan to plant the flowers sometime before Memorial Day  

 Anne offered to donate a Begonia plant that she has currently in a planter. We will 
decide on the best location for this at our next meeting.    

 We went to look at the stone to the right of the common fencing, across from the 
Temple Store. There hole inside the stone accumulates water. We decided that we may 
put a planter or two with flowers inside this hole.  

 
Meeting Adjourned: 5:35pm  
 
Next VGC Meeting: TBD  


